Regional APIC-Indiana Conference Scholarships 
In 2011, the APIC-Indiana Board of directors approved nine scholarships for attendance at the state conferences.  These will be given to each region to determine the recipient.  The scholarship is open to any APIC-Indiana member currently working Infection Prevention to attend a state educational conference offered in April and October.  The scholarship amount is $100 to cover the registration fee.  
These scholarships will be awarded for attendance at either conference.  These will be awarded annually contingent upon monies available in the budget.  If you are interested in applying for one of these scholarships, please contact your regional director.  (Link to region map and BOD address information at  www.APICIN.org .)   

Applications should be submitted to your regional director by March 30 (spring) and September 30 (fall).  Regional directors will notify the treasurer of the winner. 

Name ____________________________________  Region ____________

Facility ____________________________________ Phone ____________

e-mail address____________________

Please give a brief summary of reasons you are applying for this scholarship. 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
